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Department of Education and Training Question No. SQ16-000009 

Senator Lines, Sue asked on 10 February 2016, Proof Hansard page 11 

Business Cards 

Question

Senator LINES: Also in that same question, Mr Cook, we were advised that new business 
cards will be required for staff returning to the department. Have those business cards been 
ordered and printed?
Mr Cook: Depending on individual staff, I would imagine as to whether they had actually 
initiated that themselves. It happens at a branch level, so I am sorry I cannot answer that for 
you properly.
Senator LINES: Can you tell us how many staff required new business cards?
Mr Cook: We can take that on notice.
Senator LINES: Isn't that all of your early childhood department staff?
Mr Cook: Not every staff member would have a business card, no.
Senator LINES: Okay, so you will take that on notice. I am after the total cost of that.
Mr Cook: Sure. 

Answer

Between 20 September 2015 and 10 February 2016, business cards were produced for 
14 people employed by the Department of Education and Training in the Early Childhood 
and Child Care cluster. A total of 4250 cards were produced at a cost of $621.05 
(GST inclusive).


